
Eddy County – RFP B-16-12 Questions and Answers 
 
Eddy County apologizes for the delayed response in furnishing the answers, below. 

 

1. Is it imperative we submit a “Formal RFP”? I’d like to send our standard electronic 

proposal. If VSP is identified as a finalist, we can then send additional information 

(Questionnaire, references etc.).  A:  The County has been directed by its Board of 

County Commissioners to solicit proposals as outlined in RFP B-16-12.  Strict adherence 

to format, organization and response to specifications is required. 

 

2. In reviewing the RFP, I didn’t see information for the following: 

Effective date – 1/1/17? – The Effective Date of the Agreement will when the Board of 

County Commissioners enters into an agreement with the selected firm.  A tentative 

award date of December 20, 2016 is listed in this RFP’s schedule of events (page 7). 

·       Will the plan be 100% employee paid or will the County contribute?  The county pays all 

the employee's portion and 60 percent of the dependent coverage. 
·       Current vision rates – please see attached forms – Davis Vision Eye Care Information 

·       Requested commission level – The RFP does not address requested Commission Levels 
 
 
  



 
 
  



 


